SCHOOL OF HUMANITIES

July 28, 1965

PHONE JU 4-2300

Dr. Corinne L. Gilb 111 El Camino Real Berkeley 5, California

Dear Corinne:

I hope you're getting a somnolent summer moment at least now and then over there on that summer side of the bay.

Regarding your membership with us next year, Jim Stone and I would both like you to have more of a hand in running the American Studies program. I want to make that rather than general education your "committee" job. As a first move, you'll join Jim in advising American Studies majors—helping them set up sensible interdisciplinary programs. He'll handle A-L students and you the M-Z group—each about 25.

The advising period for the fall will be the week of September 13-17. You'll need to post advising hours for the parts of days you can be in your office. I'd suggest three periods, perhaps on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. Your office for the year, by the way, will be HIL 314.

It will be good to see you. There's much to talk about. How is your book?

Yours truly,

Stanley P. Andersen

Chairman, Humanities Department

SPA:mw